
 

                   
     

 
          

 
               

 
     

     
  

     
 

      
 
 
 

           
         
            

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: State Board of Education 

FROM: Melissa K. Ambre, Director 
Office of School Finance 

DATE: August 20, 2021 

SUBJECT: School Technology Advance Account 

Cowan Community Schools requests approval of an additional $3,900 in STAA funds for the 
purchase of student Chromebooks and Google Management Licenses. The school received 
approval in August for $20,420. Since additional STAA funds are available, we respectfully 
request approval of the additional $3,900. 
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